
Shag Preservation…..past, present and future 

 

On April 22, 2018, the unveiling of the “Virginia Junior Shagger’s Hall of Fame” wall at 

Saville’s in North Myrtle Beach, SC was held.  It was a special moment for our Virginia Clubs to 

have former Virginia junior shaggers recognized and a permanent home designated for this 

honor.   

Considerations for induction into the Virginia Junior Shaggers Hall of Fame are: 

 Applicants must be 31 years of age. The basis for this is 10 years after aging out of the 

Junior Shagger division. 

 Applicants must have represented Virginia as a Junior Shagger or danced in Junior 

Shagger events while living in Virginia. 

 Individual’s recognition acknowledges each recipient as being a pioneer in Virginia by 

fostering the growth of shag the dance through participation and by influencing the 

involvement  

The nominees will be voted on by the Virginia Junior Shaggers, Inc. Board of Director and 

officers. After induction by the recipient, voting privilege will be extended to the individual on 

future nominees. 

The current list of former Virginia Junior Shaggers inducted to the Hall of Fame are: 

                                                         

 

 

 

Jack and Erin White, 

2016 inductees 

 

 

Grant Garmon,       

2017 inductee 

Amanda Tedesco          

2018 inductee 



 

 

 

A special thank you to Stacy Saville for offering us a permanent home for our former juniors and 

we appreciate all of those attendees who took their time to come out and support this function. 

 

                

    

           

 



Future Junior Events: 

 

• July 17-22, 2018 – Junior SOS, North Myrtle Beach, SC 

- Registration is now open; please go to www.juniorshaggers.com for information 

• July 28, 2018 – Northern Virginia Shag Club – Junior’s invited to come and give demo 

(please contact Joyce Burnley if you have a Jr Shagger interested in participating) 

 

• September 29, 2018 – 7th Annual VJSI Shag Jam; please see attached flyer for details 

 

If you want to introduce your kids or grandchildren to the shag, contact us and 

we are willing to come and give a beginnier lesson at parties or summer camps.  

(Contact: Marsha Tedesco – (804) 536-2947) 

 

 

  

http://www.juniorshaggers.com/


          

 


